TOWN OF GRANBY PLANNING BOARD
Meeting Minutes
' January 11, 2022
A regular meeting of the Granby Planning Board was held at the Granby Community Center, 812 County Route 8
Fulton; and was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chairman Jane Crego.

Meeting Attendance as follows: , :
David Crockford Erin Palmitese
Jane Crego, Chairman Carl Nylen, Vice Chairman
Rhonda Nipper Tom Anthony

Lisa Somers, secretary - excused
Also Present: Mike Baldwin

BUSINESS

2022 Schedule

Tentative schedule of meetings for 2022 discussed as far as being the first Tuesday of the month and work sessions on
the third Thursday of the month, if needed.

Mike Baldwin

Mr. Baldwin would like to move his wife’s fitness studio from a building on their property, located on State Route 176,

to the Bilou Skating Rink located on State Route 3. The building would no longer offer skating, instead an exercise

facility and possibly storage space. The Board instructed him to obtain a Site Plan Review application and come to the

February meeting to begin a formal review.

.Comprehensive Plan -
The Town had applied for a grant to update and rewrite the current Comprehensive Plan in order to move forward on
various legislation needed in the Town. New legislation needs to be tied to the goals and objectives of the
Comprehensive Plan in order to proceed affirmatively through the County’s 239 Review process. The Town was
awarded a substantial grant and plans to begin the rewrite process in the coming year.

Planning Board - , ,
The Town Board passed a new budget including an increase in pay per meeting for each Board Member.

A new Member was appointed to fill an ongoing vacancy. Lori Blackburn was appointed by the Town Board in

January; she was welcomed by the planning members. ‘ ' '
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MINUTES -

Review of minutes tabled to the February meeting.

\ \
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ADJOURN
With no other business before the Board a motion to adjourn at 7:13 pm was moved by Tom Anthony and seconded by
Erin Palmitese, all were in favor, and the motion carried

Written from notes taken by Jane Crego.
Respectfully submitted by:

m;@&mw

Lisa Somers,
Planning Board secretary



